
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

The Pequannock, Lincoln Park and Fairfield Sewerage Authority 

 

Notice of Intent to Contract under a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement 

 

The Pequannock, Lincoln Park and Fairfield Sewerage Authority (TBSA) intends to participate in a 

National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement, Sourcewell Contract #092222-CMM, awarded to 

Cummins, Inc., to enter into a maintenance agreement to service treatment plant generators. 

 

Information regarding the contract may be found at the TBSA Office, 188 Lincoln Boulevard, Lincoln 

Park, NJ 07035 during regular business hours and on Sourcewell’s website under Contract #092222-

CMM; https://www.sourcewell-mn.gov/cooperative-purchasing/092222-CMM  

 

The Sourcewell contract term for Contract #092222-CMM is from 11/22/2022 - 11/22/2026. 

 

The TBSA is permitted to participate in a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreements under the 

Authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3) 

 

Comment period ends 10 days after printing of this notice. 
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